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	Mellers Primary School
Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson
        Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ
Telephone: School: 0115 9151796
School Mobile: 07459 682782
E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk
Website: mellersprimary.co.uk


NEWSLETTER 
Spring Term 1
Thursday 11th February 2021
Government Announcement

The Government are due to give an update regarding schools reopening. We know they have mentioned that Monday 8th March, but this is only a possibility. We understand parents are eager to get their child back into school, but until we have a definite date from the Government and how the reopening will look, only keyworker and vulnerable children will continue to attend school. As soon as we know anything, we will update parents accordingly.


Dates For Your Diary          

Here are a few dates for your diary:

Friday 12th February – Last day of term

Monday 15th-Friday Friday 19th February – half term (sports club is running)

Monday 22nd February – First day back at school (for key worker and vulnerable children only)

Thursday 1st April – Last day of term

Friday 2nd April – Bank holiday

Monday 5th April – Bank holiday

6th April- 16th April – Easter holidays

Monday 19th April – First day back at school 

Monday 3rd May – Bank holiday

Monday 31st May – Bank holiday













								



 Teams

You have all made such an amazing effort logging onto Teams for your online learning! We know some of you have found it tricky, but you have persevered and that is fantastic. Well done!

[image: Image result for online learning]

                                                                                           
						


                                                                                            
                                                                                              


		


	

						             

	                                                                         Dinner Money

Children who attend school throughout lockdown must pay for their school dinners unless you are entitled to free school meals. There is no packed lunch option. Please make sure you continue to pay

								
 Sports Club

Sports club will be running throughout half term. This will be on a first come first served basis. The price is £7 per day. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch a drink of water each day. The club runs from 9.30am until 2.30pm. If you would like to put your child’s name down, please contact the school office.

		
																																					
						 
	
						 Stay Safe

[bookmark: _GoBack]Remember to stay safe during half term and continue to follow the Government guidelines.

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 



Have a lovely Half Term!
Amanda Dawson
Headteacher
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